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From: Andrew D. Moore <admoore@agaviation.org>  
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 11:50 AM 
To: PUC Docket Filings <PUCDocketFilings@state.sd.us>; PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>; Thurber, Jon 
<Jon.Thurber@state.sd.us> 
Cc: Andrea Barber Goebel <sdaviation@gmail.com>; Bretjane <bretjane@venturecomm.net>; plh@nvc.net; Scott 
Bretthauer <SBretthauer@agaviation.org>; Brian Rau <BRau@agaviation.org> 
Subject: [EXT] Calculated Safe Distances of Utility Towers From Low-Flying Aircraft 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission: 
 
The National Agricultural Aviation Association (NAAA) would like to bring to your attention the attached letter 
documenting concerns with towers erected without considering the safety of aerial applications made to South Dakota’s 
cropland. These could be utility towers, wind-energy towers, or other, similar structures. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important aviation safety subject. 
--Andrew-- 
 
___________________________________ 
Andrew D. Moore 
Chief Executive Officer 
National Agricultural Aviation Association 
1440 Duke Street   Alexandria, VA  22314 
202-546-5722         admoore@agaviation.org 
www.agaviation.org 
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